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CHAIR: Can you tell me how many staff are employed in that area?  
Ms Hanley: I cannot off the top of my head, but I can get that.  
CHAIR: Can you take that on notice for us and whether there is been a decrease or an 
increase?  
Ms Hanley: Yes. 
 

Answer 

1 There are currently nine first-line support staff and 12 second-line support staff 
servicing 2020 calls—this is comprised of ongoing full-time and contract staff. These 
first- and second-line staff are also supported by all other DPS IT staff and vendors. 

2 Ongoing IT staffing levels for the past four years are noted below. This does not 
take into account the 10 contractors who are currently in the IT area. There were two 
contractors in 2008–09. 
 
 2008–09 2009–10 2010–11 2011–12 

July 72 65 60 56 

December 72 64 59 52* 

* Recruitment action is under way to fill several vacant positions. 

 
 

 

  




